
 

Coming up next 

week…  

Tuesday 10th October 

Mental Health Tea & Talk  

KS2 11am  

 

Thursday 12th October 

Flu Vaccinations  

Nursery—Year 6 

 

Friday 13th October 

- World Mental Health Day  

Celebrations  

- Internet Safety Breakfast  
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Friday 6th October 2023 

We’ve reached the end of another great week at school. This week 

we had a visit from Ofsted and we are very proud of the Team D 

community.  

On Thursday, Mr Dunning took a team of Year 5 and 6 girls to     

compete in a football tournament at the Academy and they did us 

very proud! 

Thank you for all of the photos we received of the children reading to 

their pets and stuffed animals for World Animal Day—we absolutely 

loved looking at them.  

Don’t forget that the deadline to apply for High School places is 31st    

October. You will need to apply for a place via the Cheshire West 

website.  



School Lunches  

Next week is Week 3.  

Menus can be found on our    

website under the Parent/Carer 

tab and School Lunches. 

Please ensure that children 

are bringing their reading 

book and reading diary to 

school everyday.  

A big well done to this week’s       

attendance winners  

  RABBIT Class  

Rabbit class had great attendance 

this week. They have been          

rewarded with 15 minutes of extra 

outdoor play.  

Children can still attend school if a 

family member tests positive for 

Covid as long as they are fit and 

well enough. If you are unsure 

please contact Mrs Harrop on the 

attendance WhatsApp number 

0775455929 or call the office 

 

 

 

Every Second does count! Our 

school day starts when the bell 

rings at 8:30am. Please ensure 

your child has the best start to their 

school day by arriving to line up 

with their class. Any 

 children arriving after 8:40am will 

need to come to their relevant 

school office to be signed in at re-

ception. Any child who is unable to 

attend school please  










